
DepEd Advisory No. 96, s. 2016 
April 19, 2016 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
CHANGES IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 56, S. 2016 

(Second National Summit-Workshop of the Career Path Learning Enhancement 
Association of the Philippines Inc. (CPLEAP) 

 
The Second National Summit-Workshop of the Career Path Learning 

Enhancement Association of the Philippines Inc. (CPLEAP) with the theme 
Beginning Reading Instruction: A Seminar-Workshop for Early Childhood, 
Elementary, Special Education (SPED) Teachers and Administrators which was 
announced through DepEd Advisory No. 56, s. 2016 has the following changes in 
dates and in venue: 

  
From To 

 
April 5-7, 2016 

 

 
August 18-20, 2016 

Baguio Teachers Camp 
Baguio City 

 
Philippine Normal University (PNU) 

Taft Avenue, Manila 
 

  
 All other provisions of the said DepEd Advisory still remain. 
 

More information may be inquired from: 
 
 Carmelina E. Barrera Ed.D. 
 President 
 Career Path Learning Enhancement Association  

of the Philippines Inc. (CPLEAP) 
29 Santo Cristo Street, San Antonio Valley 10 
Parañaque City 
Telephone No.: (02) 834-7282 
Mobile Phone Nos.: 0933-243-3296; 0915-722-0455 
Email Address: careerpath.leap@gmail.com 
 

 
SMA/DA Changes in DA No. 56, s. 2016 
0259/April 7, 2016 
 


